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3rd May 2024 
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
Class 8 will visit Manchester Art Gallery on Thursday 20th June 2024. They will have the 
opportunity to explore the gallery with their class. They will also have a session with an associate 
artist in the gallery Sam Owen Hull. They will look at and talk about a painting, take inspiration 
from the artwork in the gallery and create their own piece of art, incorporating a form of sculpture.  
 
Pupils who normally have a school dinner will be provided with a school packed lunch.  Pupils 
who normally bring a packed lunch should bring their lunch as normal.  All packed lunches should 
be in disposable packaging which can all be thrown away after lunch. 
 
The children will travel to Manchester by train and then tram and will be leaving school at 9:30am 
and will arrive back approximately 3:00pm. Please could you ensure your child arrives to school 
on time on this day. 
 
Children will need to be dressed in their school jumper or cardigan, appropriate clothes to suit the 
weather and sensible footwear. 
 
So that the trip can go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution from parents of £6 per 
child.  

If you do not want your child to participate in this trip please speak to the class teacher. 

 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs O’Hara 
Art Lead 
 


